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Mon 4th Sept  Training Day—school closed to pupils 

Tues 5th Sept   

Wed 6th Sept  Swimming for Years 3 & 4 

 

Thurs 7th Sept   

Fri 8th Sept  

Northdene 97% 

Bankhouse 95% 

Greenpark 100% 

Riverwood 93% 

Springwood 98% 

Calder 88% 

Lydbrook 95% 

Woodhouse 98% 
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Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

What's happening in school week beginning 4th September2017  

…..…..to Year 6 as 

they move on to 

high school…... 

 Good luck for the future!! 

……..to the following pupils for achieving 100% 

attendance this year… 

Louis Doran, Lola Waterworth, Erin Campling, Lacie Jagger, Grace Mott, 

Connie Newbould, Zac Greenwood, Hughie Topless, Molly Walters, Finn 

Waterworth, Libby Asquith, Jemima Jeffs, Martha Newbould, William Rob-

inson, Evie Smith, Oliver Asquith, Maya Greenwood, Alexander Masters, 

Charlie Harris, Alex Kenny, Esme Rider, Fern Topliss, Oliver Clayton and Lei-

la Ismail. 

No mean feet so very well done to you all!!!!! 

Our Copley Champions 

enjoying an ice cream at 

Manor Heath 

Goodbye and Good Luck to Miss Haigh 

and Mrs Brown as they both 

go on to new ventures.  We 

wish them all the best. 



HOLIDAY DATES 2017/2018 
2017 Autumn Term 

Re-open Tuesday 5th September  

 

Half Term    Close Friday 27th October  

     Re-open Tuesday 7th November 

 

Christmas    Close Friday 22nd December  

2018 Spring Term 

     Re-open Tuesday 9th January 

 

Half Term    Close Friday 16th February 

     Re-open Monday 26th February 

 

Easter     Close Thursday 29th March  

2018 Summer Term 

     Re-open Monday 16th April  

      

Closed May Day    Monday 7th May 

 

Half Term    Close Friday 25th May 

     Re-open Monday 4th June 

 

Midsummer    Close Friday 20th July 

Have a fantastic summer  

holiday… 

We will see you all bright and breezy on  

Tuesday 5th September!! 

Don’t forget…………... 

Craft session and Children's Parade - as part of the Copley Cricket Club Food on the Field event for the Village, a Children's parade 

will take place on Monday 28th August and a Craft session on Wednesday 16th August. The free craft session is on 16th August at 

2pm, in the cricket club - we'll be making Animal & Superhero masks to be worn at the Children's Parade.  The Parade on the 28th 

Aug starts at 11.30am from the Canal side at Copley, around the new and old village, finishing at the Cricket Club's Food on the Field 

event.  Children can wear fancy dress, wave flags and sing to music whilst we show the village our superhero fancy dress cos-

tumes!  Please come and have fun in the Village!  All children must be supervised by an adult during the session and parade. 

Mrs Miller would like 

to thank the volunteers 

who come into school 

to deliver our better 

Reading Scheme. 

It is greatly appreciated 

and the children really 

enjoy reading to their 

partners and we have 

achieved some amaz-

ing results this year. 

The year 6 production of Grease can be watched by following the link https://youtu.be/jBkDLot52-o 

or via the school website. Thanks  


